
St. Thomas Aquinas CES 
              Week at a Glance:  June 2-6 
Live with Love!​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ https://sta.ycdsb.ca/ 
Learn with Joy! 
 
Greetings St. Thomas Aquinas Community, 
Welcome to the Month of June! The weather ahead is forecasted to be warming up. Classes will 
be enjoying more time outdoors over the next few weeks. Please continue to send your child(ren) 
with a reusable water bottle and hat. As we near the end of the school year, there are many 
important events and celebrations happening throughout the month. Please continue to access our 
school website for up to date information, calendar events and school news 
(https://sta.ycdsb.ca/). In addition, you may wish to follow the school instagram account, 
https://www.instagram.com/stthomasces/ for up to date information and upcoming events 
occurring at the school. 
 
This week STA is participating in the annual Bike to School Week. Bike to School Week 
provides an opportunity, if students are able, to bike, rollerblade or scooter their way to school! 
Students can log their participation in Bike to School Week in the tracking log found in their 
classroom for a chance to win some prizes.  Please see the attached newsletter from the YCDSB 
Active School Travel for important Bike Safety Tips and Benefits. Bike to School Week 
 
STA Art Show: The ‘Love for Our Earth’ Art Show will take place on Friday June 6, 2025. 
Each class along with the Art Club have been creating beautiful pieces of art which will be on 
display for all to see. In addition there will be performances which include a Junior Musical 
Performance featuring the Ukulele Club (1:45 pm), the STA Dance Team (2:00 pm) and a 
Singing Club Melody (2:15 pm). All are welcome to the Open House from 1:30 pm to 3:00 pm 
and from 4:00 pm to 5:00 pm to come and view the showcase of art created by the STA students. 
Please note that it is Standing Room Only for the performances. Please see the attached flyer. 
STA ART SHOW FLYER 
 
Junior Girls & Boys Soccer Tournament: The JR Girls and Boys Soccer Teams will be 
participating in a tournament on June 5 at The ROC. We wish both teams the best of luck as they 
compete and show their true STA Spirit. 
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School Dress Code:  A reminder that students are to be in the proper school dress code. For 
more information regarding our school dress code please visit our school website at STA Dress 
Code. It is strongly recommended that students not wear flip flops, slides or crocs to school as 
these can pose a safety concern when students are playing outside at recess or in the school. 
Running shoes are recommended.  Thank you for your continued support in ensuring students 
are in proper school dress code. 
 
Parish News:  For Our Lady of the Lake Parish news.  June 1 Bulletin 
 
Upcoming Dates: 
June 2-5: Grade 6 EQAO 
June 3: Fire Department visits the FDK Classes 
June 4: Grade 4 Trip to Scanlon Creek 
June 5: Junior Soccer Tournament at The ROC 
June 6: Art Show 
June 9: P.A Day (no school) 
June 11: Grade 4 trip to Bruce’s Mill 

   -Mme. Alvarez’s Class at YCDSB STREAM Center 
June 12: End of year Mass at OLL Parish 
June 13: Earth Rangers Presentation (Gr. 1-6) 
 
Have a great week, 
F. Rossy 
Principal 
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